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This item is for information only. 

 

The Guidance and Counseling Department is pleased to provide an update on the 

Study Abroad program at the Universidad de Salamanca. All participating 

students successfully completed their coursework. This accomplishment will be 

officially documented on each student's academic achievement record.  

 

Now a word from our students.  
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